
 St George’s Primary Newsletter 
5th September 2023 

 

We hope you have all had a lovely summer break and we are looking forward to seeing everyone back to 

school tomorrow - Wednesday 6th September!  

Here are a few reminders for the start of term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

Children must have PE kits on the following days: 

PE kit: light blue polo shirt and black shorts, leggings or 

jogging bottoms 

 

It is essential that children bring PE kit to school every week 

so that they are prepared for their lessons 

 

Year 1 Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 2 Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 3 Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 4 Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 5 Tuesday  and Wednesday  

Year 6 Wednesday and Thursday 

New School Day times from September 2023 

Our school start time will change to 8:45am and we will finish at 3:15pm.  

Breakfast club will still be available from 8am. 

 

School Uniform 

All children from Reception to Year 6 must wear school uniform – it is compulsory.  Our uniform is: 

 Grey jumper or cardigan, grey sweatshirt or grey fleece 

 Grey trousers, grey shorts, grey skirt or grey pinafore 

 White polo shirt or white school shirt or blouse 

 Flat shoes or trainers that fasten securely (do not fall off when running) 

If your child comes to school wearing an item that is not school uniform they will (wherever possible) be given an 

item of spare uniform to change into.  Children will not be told off or punished in any way for not wearing uniform 

but they will be expected to change if asked to.   

If you are struggling to buy or wash uniform please speak to Aimee Gemmell who will signpost you to organisations 

such as Re:Uniform who can offer support. 

Stay and Read 

Stay and Read is starting up again this term.  It will take place on a Monday afternoon from 3pm and will give you the 

opportunity to come into school enjoy a story with the class and read with your child.   

Children will stay with their own classes so if you have more than one child in school please attend at a different 

class each week.  We look forward to seeing you there. 

 



 

Dates for your diaries  

Wednesday 6th September 2023 School re-opens. 

Friday 27 October 2023 School closes for half-term 

 Monday 6 November 2023 School re-opens 

Friday 22 December 2023 School closes for Christmas holidays – 2pm finish 

Monday 8 January 2024 School re-opens 

22nd January – 2nd February 2024 Year 5 Swimming Lessons 

Friday 9th February 2024 School closes for half term 

Monday 19th February 2024 School re-opens 

Monday 11th March 2024 School closed for INSET 

Friday 22nd March 2024 School closes for Easter holidays 

Monday 8th April 2024 School re-opens 

Monday 13th – Thursday 15th May 2024 KS2 SATS week 

Friday 24th May 2024 School closes for half term holiday 

Monday 3rd June 2024 School re-opens 

  

  

  

  

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 


